
I am opposed to SB 210 for several reasons. 
 

1.  Oregon’s vote by mail initiativehas enjoyed a long history with strong voter turnout 
that is much more accessible for working Oregonians, those with limited 
transportation options, and those who appreciate time to vote carefully in the 
privacy of their own homes. 

2. There is no reason to change something that is working well. 
3. I believe this is another attempt to thwart the voting process in a mainly blue state.  

 
Please vote no.  


